234 September 2024

Capitaine Tasman 098 - Suva Omission due to Terminal Congestion

Dear Valued Customer,

We regret to inform that due to terminal congestion at Suva and to assist in

alleviating the issue, the Capitaine Tasman 098N omitted Suva and proceeded
straight to Lautoka. All cargo destined for Suva will be discharged in Lautoka and
we have made the following alternative arrangement to minimise the disruption:

e Suva destined cargo will be transferred to the Capitaine Magellan 51, which

will perform a double Lautoka port call on voyage 051
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e Suva exports will be transferred to the next NZPAC vessel which is the

Suva Lautokal Apia Pago Tauranga Auckland
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We thank you for your continued support, should you have any further questions or

queries please contact your NPDL representative.

Sincerely,

NPDL

Transam New Zealand Ltd and Transam Australia as agents for Neptune Pacific Direct Line Pte Ltd.
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